
-NOTICE-
By order of the Taylorville City Council, tree limbs 
only will be picked up in the month of April on 
the following schedule. The next tree limb pickup 

will be October, 2025.

WARD 1
Beginning Monday, April 7, 2025

WARD II
Beginning Monday, April 14, 2025

WARD III
Beginning Monday, April 21, 2025

WARD IV
Beginning Monday, April 28, 2025

Only tree limbs cut by property owners will be 
picked up by the City. Professional tree trimmers 

are responsible for disposing of all branches, brush 
and trunks of trees that they trim or cut down.

PLEASE STACK LIMBS WITH BRANCHES 
LAYING IN THE SAME DIRECTION, THE 

WEEKEND BEFORE the chipper is scheduled to 
be in your ward. The chipper will not rerun any 
areas within a ward. Stacks of limbs with any 

other materials in or on them will not be picked 
up.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

TAYLORVILLE STREET DEPARTMENT
Michael L. Mann, Street & Sewer Superintendent


